
Washington State Genealogical Society
recognizes

of East Wenatchee, Washington

for exceptional and consistent support of the goals and operation of 
Wenatchee Area Genealogical Society

Allen Ferguson has distinguished himself in untiring support of the Wenatchee 
Area Genealogical Society. Allen’s knowledge of computers and skills in 
designing websites has enabled the Society to provide its library patrons with 
excellent computer capabilities to aid in their research. The new website he 
designed (wags-web.org) provides an efficient portal enabling individuals world­
wide to search the Society’s databases and other resources for their ancestors in 
North Central Washington. Allen is continuing to upgrade the three computers in 
the library and to keep our website, wags-web.org, updated. He obtains index 
updates monthly from the library and enters them onto the website. With over 
250,000 records indexed, that is a lot of effort and hours. During the educational 
part of the Society meetings, Allen makes himself available to assist the 
presenters with the computer or projector, making them more confident in their 
presentations. We appreciate the time and effort that Allen puts in to help the 
Wenatchee Area Genealogical Society, and he is very deserving of this award.

Given this /<% day of (fflptemfer in the year 20/0, at the annual meeting of

Washington State Genealogical Society at Chehalis, Washington.
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Sue Semenza Ericksen 
President
Washington State Genealogical Society
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